
VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS

ARNOLD-HEATH MEMORIAL POST NO. 5151

P. O. Box 9

Streamwood, lllinois 60107-0009

To Whom lt May Concern,

On behalf of Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 51-51 membership, I would like to thank you

for your consideration during your 2020 annualTootsie Roll Drive. The generous donations in

support of our deployed men and women in uniform make it possible to send a "little bit of home"

to those serving across the many miles in defense of our great nation.

Operation Airlift is made possible through generous donations such as the Tootsie Rolls

and we are confident they will be well received and enjoyed by all. lt is with great pride, we are

able to mail these wonderfultreats to our deployed troops and offer our deepest gratitude to you

for the opportunity.

As Operation Airlift continues in its mission, we look forward to mailing out more care
packages as the need is one that will not go away. We hope for your continued support in the
future.

Once again, thank you for your generous donation and support of the Operation Airlift

mission and those deployed far from home.

Sincerely,

Charles Stricker
O peration Airlift Coordinator
Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 5151
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